
Subject Anderson Tour Requested by NSCRCD Director Frank Maitski

From Genevieve Yip <GYip@valleywater.org>

To Stephanie Moreno <smoreno@gcrcd.org>

Cc Roseryn Bhudsabourg <RBhudsabourg@valleywater.org>, Kalah
Williams <KWilliams@valleywater.org>

Date 2023-10-18 10:35 AM

Good morning Stephanie,
 
I am following up on Director Maitski’s request to have the NSCRCD Board tour the Anderson project site.
 
I will be coordinating this tour and wanted to ask if you could please provide some dates that would work for the Board in
November, ideally between 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. I’ll need to field the dates and times with the project team to ensure we
are not disrupting the construction crews.
 
I wanted to also note that, as this is an active construction site, Valley Water staff will need to shuttle the tour group to
Anderson. We can shuttle the tour group from Valley Water headquarters or another location that works for the group.
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to let me know.
 
Cordially,
 
GENEVIEVE YIP
Management Analyst II
Office of Government Relations
5750 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, CA 95118
GYip@valleywater.org | Tel. 408-630-2504
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